
SSAISD
Save Your 
Seat Report

11.18.2020
District Enrollment: 8285



Returning Student Registration

November 18, 2020

Recent progress

● 7,773 returning students 

have registered for the 

2020-21 school year

● This is 97% of our total 

returning students based on 

last year’s enrollment



Principals 
Counselors 
Data Clerks

Meetings have been held with campus 
leaders and staff, outlining enrollment 
and withdrawal procedures across the 
district. Trainings included:

Topics of discussion included:

● Enrollment Specialists

● Exit Interview Procedures

● No Show Report Analysis

● Withdrawal Report Analysis

Campus Led Efforts 



Enrollment Teams 
are currently 
developing plans 
for the upcoming 
Save Your Seat 
Campaign in the 
Spring!

● The Save Your Seat Enrollment Campaign  

for the 2021-21 school year will begin in 

January and will extend through July of 

2021.

● Enrollment training and support will be 

provided for enrollment specialist teams. 

Save Your Seat SY 2021-22
Spring Campaign



Enrollment Campaign Dates

November 3- SSAISD Election Sites

November 3- TBA Business Site

November 7- Normoyle Ballpark

November 10- Taqueria Mexico

November 14- Los Valles

November 17- Taqueria Dos Julios

November 21- CVS

December 1- No Show Walks

December 5- Blue Santa Parade

December 8- No Show Walks

December 12- Traders Village

December 15- No Show Walks

December 17- SAFB Distribution


